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Babcock & Wilcox ww,,o , oa%

a McDermott company 3315 Old Forest Road
P.O. Box 10935
Lynchburg, VA N6 0935
(804) 38$ 2000

JHT/39-229

October 27, 1989

Mrs. Doris Mossburg
Topical Report Coordinator
PMAS Staff - 12G18
OWFN'
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference: J. H. Taylor to J. A. Norberg, ECCS Methodology for
Licensing Catawba and McGuire Reloads, JHT/89-208,
October 6, 1989.

Dear Mrs. Mossburg:

On October 6, 1989, Revision 2 to the BEACH Topical Report (BAW-
10166P) was submitted to the NRC. That revision was sent as an
attachment to the reference letter. Both the letter and the i
revision pages contain information that is considered proprietary
as sworn by me as Manager, B&W Licensing, in my affidavit presented
with our July 29, 1987 submittal of the draft report and should be
treated as such. A copy of that affidavit is attached for your
convenience.

Y truly yours,

J. H. Ta r
Manager, Licensing Services

cc: Gene Hsii (w/ attach)
'

w/o attach
T. L. Baldwin
R. B. Borsum
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